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Women as Agents of Hope:  

St Hildegard of Bingen 
	
	

Women	 and	 the	 Australian	 Church	 (WATAC)	 is	
delighted	to	host	Women	as	Agents	of	Hope	–	a	rich	
discussion	 focused	 on	 Doctor	 of	 the	 Church,	 St	
Hildegard	 of	 Bingen.	 Australian	 and	 International	
audiences	are	welcome	to	the	September	session	of	
WATAC	 in	 Dialogue	 via	 Zoom	 on	 Wednesday	
September	14,	2022	at	7pm	AEST.	
	
Join	us	in	dialogue	as	we	explore	St	Hildegard’s	life,	
her	philosophy	on	the	unity	of	all	of	God’s	creations	
and	 the	 option	 to	 engage	 in	 meditation	 using	
mandalas	or	dialogue.		
	

WATAC	in	Dialogue	is	a	free	1-hour	interactive	online	
discussion	 where	 participants	 engage	 with	 each	
other	 to	discuss	 topics	with	others.	Registration	via	
the	WATAC	website	is	essential:	www.watac.net.au				
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